
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: March 15, 2023
From: Alberta Schools’ Athletic Association
cc: Jason Kozlow and Kirsten de Zutter,  ASAA Volleyball Commissioners
Re: Official ASAA Volleyball

ASAA Member Schools,

The ASAA is happy to announce that Molten is now the Official Volleyball of the ASAA.
On Thursday, February 23, the ASAA Board met and voted in a policy change, making the
Molten V5M5000 the official volleyball of the ASAA, effective immediately.

Molten has created a special offer for ASAA Member Schools, Buy 10 get 2 free! Please
see attached sales flyer for information on how to order from suppliers.

If you have any questions please contact info@asaa.ca
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